
 

 
 

New Classes for 2019-20 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We would like to inform you of some staffing changes for September 2019. 
 
Unfortunately Mr Evans will be leaving us at the end of this year, as he has secured a leadership 
position at a school on the Wirral. We are all delighted for him but he will be sorely missed at St 
Bernard’s. I am sure the whole school community will thank Mr Evans for his contribution to 
school before he leaves. 
 
Miss Senior takes on an exciting new role in September as a ‘Maths Mastery’ teacher. She will 
continue to lead KS2 and drive high standards in Maths at St Bernard’s. Her role will be 
supporting key groups throughout the school and she will not be class based.  
 
We are delighted to welcome two experienced teachers to the St Bernard’s family. Miss Finnerty 
and Miss Carey will join us in September, taking up class teacher roles in Team 2 and Team 5. 
Over the coming weeks they will be meeting children and staff and can’t wait to get started at our 
school.  
 
 
Teacher information on the reverse of the letter. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mr Jevons                     Miss Reid 
Head Teacher               Assistant Head 
 
 
 



 

Team R 
Mrs Thomson 
(KS1 Lead) 

 
Learning Coach: 
Mrs Witherspoon  

 

Team 1 
Miss Paton 

 

 
Learning Coaches: 

Miss Marsden 
Mrs Knowles 
Mr Ashbrooke 

Team 2 
Miss Finnerty 

 

 
Learning Coach:  

Miss Bush 

Team 3 
Miss Worthington 

 

 
Learning Coaches:  
Miss Hutchinson 

 
Miss Wells 

(Associate Teacher) 

 

Team 4 
Mrs Suddaby 

 
Learning Coaches:  

Miss Yeoman 
Miss Swan 

 
Mrs Inglis 

(Associate Teacher) 

Team 5 
Miss Carey 

 
Learning Coaches:  

Miss Byrne 
Miss Foy 

 

Team 6 
Mr Brassington

 
Learning Coaches:  

Miss Tudor 
Mr Day 

 
 

Mrs Cooke  
 

 
TR on Wednesdays. 
T1 & T2 teaching Art, 
Music and DT.  
 

There will be a ‘Meet the Teacher’ session in September where you can find out more about the 
year group curriculum and the class routines.  


